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Innsbruck, 10. April 2012

Attention: New gTLD Evaluation Process

Letter of Support for the .tirol Initiative by punkt Tirol GmbH

Ladies and Gentlemen,

The Tyrolean Officers Association (OGT) is member of the Austrian Officer's
Association (OOG) and deals with subjects of regional and national defense- and
security policy. Beside federal army officers also officers of the federal police are
represented in this organization.

Our organization is a supporter of the tirol initiative of punkt Tirol GmbH.

This letter is to confirm that our organization continues to fully support the application
for .tirol by punkt Tirol GmbH submitted to ICANN. The tirol TLD will be used to
provide a namespace for all Tyroleans worldwide on the Internet. We have
accompanied and supported punkt Tirol GmbH and its executives closely in the
development of this proposal. We understand that in the event that the application is
successful, punkt Tirol GmbH will enter into an agreement with ICANN. In doing so,
the company will be required to comply with consensus policies developed through
the ICANN multi-stakeholder policy processes.

As the representative of our organization | confirm that | have the authority to be
writing to you on this matter. My contact data are:

Offiziersgesellschaft Tirol

Brigadier General (ret.) Ambros EIGENTLER,
c/o Militarkommando Tirol

General- Eccher- Str.2

6010 INNSBRUCK

OSTERREICH

info.ogt@oeog.at

www.ogt.oeog.at

Thank you for the opportunity to support this application.
Yours sin

N

BG (ret.) Ambros EIGENTLER
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